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Hi, 

 

I am a proud voting democrat from Portland.  That said, I strongly oppose any 

increase in taxes that will directly impact those that live and work in the state of 

Oregon. Oregon homeowners and workers bear the burden of our current tax 

structure.  I would support a bill that would create a true sales tax (not one that is 

solely associated with auto purchases), and reduce our property and income tax.  Let 

those that travel here for business or leisure pay their fare share of what it costs to 

maintain and update our roadways. Please do not burden us with another piecemeal 

tax increase. 

 

 


